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The proposed road development including the tunnel is without precedent the most disastrous idea that could be
put forward as a solution to the traffic problems at Stonehenge. This is a world heritage site and it is at risk of
loosing this status if this development goes ahead, especially as an alternative route has been proposed by the
Stonehenge alliance. Archaeologist agree this
would also be a disaster as the removal of tons of soil that will just be piled up, will completely ruining the time
line sequence.

The other major concern is the impact on the climate. To keep covering areas which capture carbon with hard
landscaping and concrete is really the opposite to what is required at this time

I sincerely hope that this inquiry will not be swayed by the same arguments that the highways agency put
forward last time as they don’t appear to have even tried to take on board any of the objections put forward.
Maybe we can think of the wider picture and not just think about allowing people to travel faster.

Anne Dale






